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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 24th April 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

We have been contacted by Jack Hunt Swimming Pool who have informed us that their pool will 

be closed for replacement of the liner. Unfortunately this will result in the loss of two sessions of 

Year 4 swimming. 

 

As a result, payment for swimming has changed.  

 

The cost is now £27 instead of £33. If you have already paid the full amount of swimming lessons, 

then you will be refunded the £6. 

 

If you are unsure of what you have paid, please contact Miss Fletcher in the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hoy   Mr Robertson  Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher  PE Coordinator  Head Teacher 
 


